
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a weekend from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
 
20th March – Reception trip to the Hat 
Museum, Stockport. 
21st March – Odd sock Day to support 
Down Syndrome Awareness Day (whole 
school letter already sent out) 
2nd April – Once Upon a Time Ball (dress as a 
princess, prince, king, queen or knight for 
the day) Details to go out next week. 
4th April – finish for Easter 
22nd April – Start of the Summer Term 
23rd and 24th April – Dogs Trust workshops 
 

  

 
Well done to Rosie and Oliver our two 

stars of the week 
 

 
 

Congratulations! 
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Maths 

Our maths learning this week has again 
focused on length, height and time. We 
measured, using the same height blocks, 
how tall items around the classroom were.  

Vocabulary of the week 

Our words of the week this week were, 
disgusting, fierce, annoyed, mischievous 
unexpected, confused and unexpected. 

 

 

 

 Everyone looked fantastic in their World Book 
Day outfits. The children enjoyed showing their 
friends what they were wearing, talking about their 
favourite stories, listening to our visiting author, 
buddy reading with year 6 and the book hunt.  
 

      Some of our learning this week has been 
based around the story of Goldilocks. The children 
have enjoyed listening to lots of different versions of 
the story and comparing how they are similar and 
different. They also have really enjoyed acting out the 
story using props. We also undertook two investigations; 
‘What Makes Porridge Taste Nice?’ and ‘What Makes a 
Bed Comfortable? During our time in the hall we 
undertook a Goldilocks themed dance/drama session. 
Next week we will be reading different versions of the 
‘Three Little Pigs’. 

 

 
 

Thank you again for all your wonderful support at 
home, with both the key rings and the RWI books. RWI 
books should be read again at home at least 3 times if 
you can. Sometimes it may be necessary for children to 
re-read books, in order to consolidate knowledge before 
moving on. This is quite normal, please don’t be alarmed 
if your child brings home a book they have already read. 

 

Writing 
We are also extremely proud of everyone’s progress in 
their independent writing. We are looking forward to 
sharing with you what your child can do at our 
upcoming parent & Carer meetings. Either before or 
after your appointment you will be able to look through 
your child’s books which, together with our posts on 
Seesaw, will give you an overview of what your child 
does at school. 


